
Final Canteen Menu for the Year 2016 

Bungwahl Public School                                   
56 Seal Rocks Rd  
Bungwahl  2423 
ph: 4997 6175 fax: 4997 6306 

Week  5 

Monday:  07.11.16 
Newsletter 
Student Banking 
Groups -  Rebecca, Lee 
  
Tuesday 08.11.16 
Groups-  Rebecca, Lee 
Gymnastics 
 
Wednesday 09.11.16 
Amy RFF 
Bulahdelah Show Schools Night 
 
Thursday: 10.11.16 
Greg RFF 
Canteen 
  
Friday: 11.11.16 
SAKG 
 
 

Trivia Night 
I would like to congratulate Sal, Mandy, Elisa and Nikki and the rest 
of the P&C team for an excellent night.  
The hall looked great and the organisation was fantastic! 
Our two comperes, Glen and Miles, did an outstanding job. They 
keep the show rolling (even once or twice using a teacher voice). 
Boys, if your day job should ever fall over I hear there may be vacan-
cies coming up in local schools. I’m just saying.  
Not since Hoges and Strop have we seen such a double act. You 
choose which was which! 
The evening was a financial success. The P&C raised at least $600. 
The greater success was that feeling of community and bonhomie 

(good humour) that the Trivia night generated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A great place to be, 

 a great place to learn 

email:  
bungwahl- p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  
bungwahl-pschools.nsw.edu.au 
 
         NAME:_______________ 

 All outstanding students accounts 
to be finalised  by 30th November 

 



Bulahdelah Show Schools Evening: Wednesday 9th November 2016 
This Wednesday a number of our students will be receiving awards and/or competing in the public 
speaking at this event. They are as follows 
Quinn: Kindergarten- Highly Commended Writing Competition 
Katrina: Stage 1- 1st Line Drawing; 3rd Painting 
Emily: Stage 2- 2nd Line Drawing; Public Speaking Competition 
Jhet : Stage 3- 1st Line Drawing; Public Speaking Competition 
Bodhie: Stage 3- 1st Painting; 2nd Line Drawing 
Ava: Stage 2- 2nd Writing Competition; Public Speaking Competition 
Jy: Stage 3 Public Speaking Competition 
Congratulations to all those students and best of luck to our public speakers on Wednesday evening  
 

Elections of School Leaders 
All students from Kindergarten to Yr5 will have the opportunity to vote for our school leaders for 
2017. The election will be conducted in Week 6 on Thursday 17th November. All students who 
wish to be school leaders need to prepare a speech explaining why they would make an excellent 
school leader. The speech will be delivered on the morning of Thursday 17th November. 
Following the speeches a secret ballot will be conducted for all eligible students and staff. The 
school leaders will be announced on presentation day. 
 

Mexican Monday 21st November 2016 
Sophie Marvell, who did her entire primary education at 
Bungwahl PS and was school captain in 2004, is now in Mexi-
co volunteering for Mission Mexico. 
Mission Mexico is a refuge for up to 50 abused, abandoned or 
neglected children. It provides the children with a loving and 
secure home with an emphasis on education. 
Sophie, 
through 
her par-
ents Kev 
and Sal, 
has asked 

if her old primary school could raise some mon-
ey but also develop a relationship with Mission 
Mexico. 
I have discussed this with the SRC and they 
wish to have a Mexican themed day. It will be 
Monday the 21st November. More details will 
be provided in next week’s Monday Messen-
ger. 

Outstanding Excursion and Uniform Accounts. 

At the moment we have worth $591.00 of outstanding accounts. 

All outstanding accounts will be posted today. All accounts need to be finalised by Monday 28th  

It would be unfair on Mrs Farley to inherit outstanding accounts from 2016. 

Talented Students 

A few weeks ago Sienna, Bodhie and Emma travelled to Sydney to compete in a state Gymnastic 

competition. It was in Pymble ladies college. The girls had to compete individually in front of a 

panel of three judges. Bodhie and Emma gained Silver and Sienna gained her third Gold of the  

season!  

After several hours competing the girls were given a huge responsibility of working as runners for 

the judges, they ended up working for over two hours and 

were exhausted but represented the club so well with their 

work ethic! 

It was a wonderful experience to compete against the best 

clubs in the state who had teams of coaches to support them 

and to achieve such a high level. The girls were composed 

and their  

behaviour outstanding, a credit to both parents and Kate our 

wonderful coach. 

Helena Bryne 

 

 

 

I just want to say a big thank you to all who supported this wonderful fundraiser that fitted perfectly 

with our healthy school philosophy. The final result was an amazing total of 192 trays of with a 

profit of $1,152. The family who sold the most and is the winner of the free tray of mangos is Matt 

Dransfield’s family. 

There is a hand full of trays left if anyone wants one as we had to buy them in batches of 8 but be 

quick. 

Expected delivery is still Monday 5th December & I look forward to doing this again next year. 

Cheers, 

Nikki Dixon 

Week 6 

Monday: 14.11.16       Newsletter - Student Banking - Groups- Rebecca, Lee 
Tuesday  15.11.16      Groups-  Rebecca, Lee - Gymnastics 
Wednesday:  16.11.16              Groups - Rebecca - AMY RFF  - Kindy Orientation 
Thursday: 17.11.16      Groups- Rebecca - Greg RFF -  Canteen  - 
Friday: 18.11.16                      SAKG 
 
 

What's Happening  Term 4 
Week 8 Kindy Orientation Wed 30th Nov 
Week 9 Presentation Day 9th Dec 


